
 

 

 

School Instructions and Rules for the 

Academic Year 2021-2022 

Dear Parents, 

 Welcome back, we are excited to have you back for the second semester of the 

academic year 2021/2022. On this occasion, we would like to present to you our Instructions 

and Rules for the second semester:  

⮚ Official Schooling:  
 

Based on the calendar determined by the Ministry of Education, the second semester of 

the academic year 2021/2022 will begin as follows: 

 

⮚ ________Tuesday 1st of February______  ______Sunday 20th of February_____ 

- International Section KG-12 - National Section Grades 1-11 
- National Section Grade12 - National Section-Kindergarten 

- Braves Section (Special Needs)  

- Pre KG  

 
o Please abide by the following rules: 

 

- Sick students with temperatures over 37.5 degrees, and/or who show any symptoms of 

Covid-19 are not allowed to enter school premises. 

- School Transportation Round Schedule will remain the same as the first semester. 

- The morning queue will be at 7:45 am, and the class will start at 8:00 am. 

 

⮚  Important Directions for Parents: 
 
The “Return to School” guide prepared by the Ministry of Education will be implemented.  

Therefore, we kindly ask you to urge your children to abide by the following:  

o Not to use the stationery of their colleagues’ (pencil, rubber, water bottle, etc.) 

o Put on their face masks throughout the school day and onboard school buses. 

o Keep social distancing in classrooms, in playing areas, and on buses. 

o Sanitize student hands more frequently.  

o School activities and sports classes that do not apply social distancing and/or include 

the exchange of tools will be avoided as per the Ministry of Education Instructions. 

o In case any of Covid-19 symptoms appear on a student, his/her parent will be required to 

take the child and perform the procedures according to the health protocol as it will be 

explained.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation 
 


